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September 21, 2017 

Mr. Daniel Hall, Chairman 
Missouri Public Setvice Commission 
200 Madison St. 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 

Dear Chairman Hall: 

State Senator 
District 28 

I am writing this letter to express my extreme displeasure with and opposition to 4 CSR 240-
120.065 and 4 CSR 240-120.085, which deal with manufactured home dealer setups and 
inspection fees. During my tenure in the General Assembly I have dealt with the manufactured 
housing industry on several occasions. In fact, I helped pass legislation to help make Missouri 
more business friendly to this industry. I have always had manufactured housing businesses in 
my District. They play a vital role in my District's economy, by providing affordable housing 
options to my constituents. I feel the new proposed rules are unnecessary and burdensome. In 
January, Governor Greitens issued an executive order that was meant to curtail excessive 
regulations. These proposed rule changes do just the opposite. In my opinion, it is not in the 
best interest of the state of Missouri, Missouri businesses or Missouri citizens to move forward 
with these proposed changes. I request that you work further with this industry to come up with 
a workable solution. 

:s=J~ 
Senator Sandy Crawford 

District 28 
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